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April Begosh, CCFT, PTI of Canine 

Rozzie May Animal Alliance needs 

your support! 

Checks may be mailed to: 
Rozzie May Animal Alliance 

P O Box 1756 
Conway, NH 03818 

 
*Checks can be made out to: RMAA 

 
Donations can also be made on-line. 

www.rozziemay.org 

Dear Friends of Rozzie May Animal Alliance, 
 
As this year ends, we are pleased to report that it has been 
a busy one at RMAA. Thanks to the ongoing support of 
friends like you, we have accomplished so much towards 
meeting our mission of No More Homeless Animals… Let’s 
Fix It! In November, we passed the milestone of completing 
30,000 spay neuter surgeries.  We hired an additional 
Veterinary Assistant to our dedicated and skilled clinic staff 
to ensure we continue to provide the Best Care, anywhere.  
 Additionally, the  RMAA staff and some RMAA Directors 
became recertified this year in Animal Emergency Care and 
CPR 
This was a year of several changes, including the addition of 
a few new RMAA Board members. The RMAA Board 
consists of five very dedicated and compassionate animal 
advocates including:  Terri Conlon, Susan Bygrave, Nancy 
Lapointe, Diane Newman, Fran Paccioretti and Tom Tirone. 
This all-volunteer board works tirelessly to lead the 
organization forward ensuring that affordable, high quality, 
low-cost spay/neuter surgery continues to be available for 
families with fur babies, rescues and shelters throughout 
New Hampshire and Western Maine.  We are successfully 
offering outreach with our unique RMAA Cat Cab service. 
Your continued support helps us provide the high quality yet 
affordable services that are so necessary.  We hope that 
you will continue to generously support us.  Together we 
can reach the next milestone and reduce the overpopulation 
of unwanted cats and dogs. 
 
We, at Rozzie May Animal Alliance, wish you and your 
family a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year full of peace, 
joy, health and happiness. 
With much gratitude, 

 

Nancy Lapointe 
 

Nancy E Lapointe, President RMAA 

 

 


